Dear Friend,
On Saturday, July 18, members of the Class of 2020 gathered to celebrate the culmination of their academic careers at Hillsdale College. Their families came from across the country to join them in what was a day filled with the joy of a job well done. The day culminated with the commencement ceremony, which, in light of social distancing guidelines, took place on the football field. As an overview, the Class of 2020 consists of 327 undergraduates (218 B.A. degrees and 109 B.S. degrees). Representing the Van Andel Graduate School of Statesmanship were 17 Masters degrees graduates and one Ph.D. in Politics.
It is notable that this was probably the only Michigan College graduation with an audience of over 100 participants that took place in person and on a college campus this summer, which stirred an admonition from the State of Michigan governor and a declaration by the state’s attorney general that the graduation event was illegal.
That said, in true Hillsdale style, the Commencement ceremony took place despite the state government’s saber-rattling. It is important to note that the College maintained full compliance with the recommended social distancing and masking guidelines, as well as hand sanitizing stations available and temperature taking of attendees by medical personnel.
One of the highlights of the Commencement ceremony—in addition to the conferring of degrees—was the address delivered by recently retired Hillsdale College Professor Tom Conner. Click here to listen to the speech. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XdoRWFjJ3Hc 
For uplifting inspiration and hope, I encourage you to read the biographical overviews of the top five students of the Class of 2020. Their futures are bright, and we are thankful for the support of friends such as you that helped to make the excellent education they received at Hillsdale College a reality.
As we look ahead to the academic year, It will be a joy to welcome you to one or more of the College’s upcoming events and so with that in mind I hope that you will take a moment to review the list of upcoming events. Please note, I have left a few of the recently completed events on this list so that you will know what has already transpired in the face of the prevailing cancel culture.
To answer a frequently asked question, yes, the College is planning on resuming classes in the fall. As to exactly what that will entail to stay within state guidelines, stay tuned. Regardless, you may rest assured that we will continue to fight the good fight and offer an excellent education to some of our country’s best and brightest students.
Should you wish to contact us, please send me an email at associates@hillsdale.edu. I hope that your summer is going well and that you are finding time to enjoy treasured moments with family and friends.
Sincerely,
Kathleen

Kathleen Ruddy, ’82 
Director of Associates and Special Projects
Institutional Advancement
Hillsdale College, Hillsdale, Michigan
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FRIDAY, JULY 17, 2020 E
5:00-6:30 PM A Taste of Michigan Parent & Family Reception
Howard Music Hall

6:00-8:30 PM President's Dinner for Graduates (private event)
Searle Center

SATURDAY, JULY 18, 2020

3:00 PM Baccalaureate Service for Graduates only
Christ Chapel

4:30 PM Commencement Picnic Boxed Meal (pre-registration required)
Grewcock Student Union

4:30 PM  Blue and White Dinner for Top 5 Students (private event)
Searle Center

8:00 PM 168th Hillsdale College Commencement Ceremony.
Frank “Muddy” Waters Stadium
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